
#vikingstakecare

When you arrive and before you leave, 
clean the desktop, chair and any areas 
you touch with the disinfectant spray 
provided. 

At the end of class, discard the paper 
towel in the trash when you exit the 
classroom. Waiting until the end of 
class is important to minimize traffic 
and maintain social distancing. The 
disinfectant spray will kill any viruses 
on the towel; it is safe to keep on your 
desk until the end of class.

#vikingstakecare

When you arrive and before you leave, 
clean the desktop, chair and any areas 
you touch with the disinfectant spray 
provided. 

At the end of class, discard the paper 
towel in the trash when you exit the 
classroom. Waiting until the end of 
class is important to minimize traffic 
and maintain social distancing. The 
disinfectant spray will kill any viruses 
on the towel; it is safe to keep on your 
desk until the end of class.

#vikingstakecare

When you arrive and before you leave, 
clean the desktop, chair and any areas 
you touch with the disinfectant spray 
provided. 

At the end of class, discard the paper 
towel in the trash when you exit the 
classroom. Waiting until the end of 
class is important to minimize traffic 
and maintain social distancing. The 
disinfectant spray will kill any viruses 
on the towel; it is safe to keep on your 
desk until the end of class.

#vikingstakecare

When you arrive and before you leave, 
clean the desktop, chair and any areas 
you touch with the disinfectant spray 
provided. 

At the end of class, discard the paper 
towel in the trash when you exit the 
classroom. Waiting until the end of 
class is important to minimize traffic 
and maintain social distancing. The 
disinfectant spray will kill any viruses 
on the towel; it is safe to keep on your 
desk until the end of class.


